August Rye Historic District Commission Rye Civic League Notes

August 18 Meeting Draft Minutes CLICK HERE August 18 Meeting Video Streaming CLICK HERE

Highlights

- 1. Review of 1st draft of HDC guidelines from Dominique Hawkins
- 2. Next meeting 9/8 to finalize guidelines
- 3. HDC to review application for 500 Washington Road

Details

The committee reviewed the draft guidelines written by Dominque Hawkins. The guidelines include advice for homeowners in the historic district on maintaining their homes and successfully completing the required HDC application process for renovations to their homes. The guidelines provide a comprehensive review of materials that can be successfully used in older properties to maintain their historic nature as well as best practices for sustaining the historic district.

The HDC will take part in a joint meeting with the Select Board and Town Center Committee on September 15th to review the proposed changes to the former TD Bank building

Between now and 9/8 all commission members have homework to review the guidelines and provide input on any desired changes.